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Travel Alert for Passengers Travelling to Canada:

Banning Entry of Foreign Nationals by Air Travel from All 

Countries Except the United States

Dear Travel Partners,

Please be informed that restrictions imposed by Canadian authorities require air carriers on

flights to Canada to deny boarding to any passenger who is not a Canadian Citizen or

Canadian Permanent Resident, and has resided in any country other than the United

States in the last 14 days.

The measure will come into force on Wednesday, 18th March 2020, at 12:00 p.m.

(noon) EDT.

For more information please contact your local Qatar Airways sales representative, refer to Amadeus or visit us at

qatarairways.com/ir https://tradepartners.qatarairways.com aparat.com/qatarairways
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